
 

 

DOC Welcomes New Undergraduate Majors 

Bruce A. Austin   baagll@rit.edu 

20 November 2007 

Five students joined the Department of Communication beginning in the Winter 
Quarter.  

Please help me welcome the following Advertising & Public Relations students to 
Department of Communication: 

  

Dayna Birch  

Samantha Dudics  

 Elizabeth Valori 

Stephanie Keller 

Andrew D. James  
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